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Each year, the Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) honors businesses and 
organizations for their support and exceptional advocacy of public schools. This 
statewide honor, as part of “Stand Up for Texas Public Schools,” recognizes local 
businesses, community organizations and individuals that partner with school 
districts, making a difference in the lives of public-school students.

The New Pi Sigma Chapter of Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc. has been 
incredibly active throughout Denton ISD, volunteering their time and resources 
to support students and staff. Sigma Gamma Rho volunteered at Denton ISD’s 
Back to School Fairs in 2023 and has also donated school supplies to Rodriguez 
Middle School and Ann Windle School for Young Children.

In addition, Sigma Gamma Rho is also passionate about mentorship. Sigma 
Gamma Rho has made a profound impact on students at Ann Windle by taking 
time to read to them on multiple occasions during class. 

For the unique way Sigma Gamma Rho has assisted our district, and for going 
above and beyond to assist our students and staff, we wish to thank them for their 
continued support. 

Members of Sigma Gamma Rho who will be in attendance to receive this 
recognition include: Kenneshea Byers, Nicole Woods, Dorian Hafemann, 
Cassondra Halpin, Lakeisha Johnson-Lewis, Jan Cooper, Ashlee Barnes and 
Shameitra Bonner. 


